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Half Term Joy!

I hope that families
enjoyed the additional time
over half term and were
able to create family
memories - hopefully not
within the airport
terminals!

INSET DAY - 1st July
A quick reminder that
Middleton School will be
closed to pupils on Friday
1% July for whole school
staff training (INSET)

New Roof

We have been so proud of
the pupils as they returned
to school after half term to
find their school looking
and sounding very
different. They have coped
with change very well and
listened carefully as staff
have explained new health
and safety rules.

A big thank you to our
roofing contractors who
have been very
understanding as to the
needs of our pupils and are
doing a great job. If you
visit the school you will
notice that we are not
looking at our prettiest at
the moment! Please take
care and follow the signs o
find a safe entrance and
exit into school.

Aialinm Jobllee
I hope that you enjoyed
your own jubilee
celebrations over half
term. We had the best laid
plans here at Middleton
that the unpredictable
British weather had other
ideas about!

For health and safety
reasons ( due to extreme
heat) we were unable to
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carry out this celebration in
the way we had hoped.
However, we did partake in
some fun activities for a
short period outside in the
morning and we enjoyed
an ice cream in the shade
in the afternoon. The
children should have
arrived home with a special
jubilee gift.

We were so thrilled to
welcome back all parents
for a whole school sports
day on Friday!

The children all performed
exceptionally well and the

parents also showed us
what they were made of in
the family races!

Thank you for supporting
the school and helping us
to have a thoroughly

enjoyable afternoon.
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Tales From
The Chalkface!

Lower School

Lower School pupils have
begun work on their new
topic ‘All creatures great
and small’. They have
enjoyed the story ‘Dear
Zoo’ and created their own
collage lions!

The children have also
recalled and sequenced the
story.

Pupils in lower school
continue to work hard on
their personal targets in
small groups and 1:1 with
staff.
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Pupils in Robins class
enjoyed a building buddies

Middle School

The pupils in Middle are
busy exploring their new
topic of animals. This week
they enjoyed the story of
‘What the ladybird heard’
and made their own
artwork to represent the
animal characters.

The pupils also enjoyed a
fabulous day out at
Paradise Park, viewing
animals at close proximity.
We are grateful to the
Rotary Club for providing
us with this trip.

Upper School
The pupils in Upper School
are enjoying their new
topic all about ‘Water’.

Middleton News

They have made water
pockets to hang in the
sunshine which
demonstrate the water
cycle. As the pockets heat
up the pupils can observe
the water inside
evaporating. They have
also enjoyed a boat trip
along he river.

This week the pupils made
seaside mousse in cooking
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Tuesday 28" June - Year
4 Key stage 3 transition
talk — 6pm

Weds 29" June- open
evening for families

Mon 11' July - M/S
assembly 2.15

Tues 12"™ July - L/S
assembly 2.15

Weds 13* July - U/S
assembly 2.15

Thurs 14" July - County
transition day

Friday 15" July -
swimming gala M/S & U/S
Week commencing 4"
July is PE focus week -
further information to
follow,

I look forward to seeing
you all at family events
this term.

Warm Regards

Debbie Houtley



